
 

 

3
rd

 December 2013 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Early Years Christmas Party! 

Thursday 19
th

 December 2013 

The Christmas season is upon us and in Early Years we are getting excited for our Christmas 

party.  Our Christmas party is planned for Thursday 19
th
 December between 1pm and 3pm and we 

have the exciting opportunity to have a visit from Mr Merlin.  

Arrangements for the day 

All children to come to school in their party clothes. 

Nursery hours will be different. 

All Nursery children will be able to attend 12.15 till 3.15pm in party clothes. 

There will be no morning nursery session.  

Please can full time nursery children’s parents talk to Mrs Nelson about necessary arrangements. 

In order to pay for Mr Merlin we ask for a contribution of £1.50 per child, this must be paid by 

ParentPay before Thursday 19
th
 December. If your child is eligible for free school meals there will 

be no charge.   

Additionally, we would like to have party food and ask if  

 Class 1 and AM nursery children can bring one packet/tin of savoury items e.g. packet of 

mini sausages or large bag of crisps   

 Class 2 and PM nursery children can bring one packet/tin of sweet items e.g. packet of 

party rings.  

If your child has an allergy to any food items, can you please speak to your child’s teacher/key 

worker.   

Thank you 

Yours sincerely 

The Early Years Team 


